
 
 

UPPER SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Important Announcements: 
 
Due to Hurricane Michael, the PSAT that was scheduled for October 10, will 
rescheduled for a later date. Once a new date is determined we will let you know.  
 
October 24  

 Upper School Parent Conference Day 8 am-3:30 pm; Contact Mrs. Houseman for 
appointments. No school for students. 

 Seniors - Senior pictures and Naviance refresher training will be held on Wednesday, 
October 24. Seniors will meet with Mrs. Gallahan from 9 - 10 am in the Corker Giles 
Library (inside Crane Hall) to work on their Naviance accounts. The photographer is 
scheduled to take senior pictures in the Dining Hall from 10 am until around noon. He 
will provide the tux, shirt, and tie for the gentlemen and the drape for the ladies. We ask 
that all gentlemen bring a white t-shirt and the ladies bring a tank top, or something they 
can put the drape over, so their straps do not show. These pictures will be used in the 
2019 yearbook and at the senior banquet. Please make every effort to have your senior 
here on time that day. Seniors are allowed to leave campus after they have their pictures 
taken. Feel free to email Katie Houseman khouseman@valwood.org  with any questions 
you may have about this important picture day. 

October 25 - Fall Festival is on Thursday, October 25, 2018 from 2-4 p.m. Click here for the 
schedule of the day. More details in the Valwood View. 
 
College Guidance: please see the college guidance announcements in the Valwood View or 
click here.  
 
Fall sports are off to a strong start, see the athletic update in the Valwood View.  
 
Thank you and GO VALIANTS!  
 
Dr. Steve Hankla 
Upper School Dean 
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